
January 2014 

             The New Year 
January, 2014 
Homebuilders, 

RE: Storm Water Compliance 

 

Well here we are with the start of the New Year!!!   I just want to let everyone know that The City of Dickinson will be 
out throughout the year making sure that all the construction out there is in compliance with our Storm Water Permit.  
To do this we will be out checking the following from all construction projects that are greater than 1 acre.   

 Notice of Intent from the State Health Dept.  
 Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) from the State Health Dept. 
 Inspection Records from (SWPPP) are kept up to date 
 Cover letter from the State Health Dept. 
 General Permit  NDR10-0000 from the State Health Dept. 
 Storm water Permits for the City and State 
 Established construction site access (properly stabilized) 
 Observed Trash 
 Evidence of soil erosion or deposits on and off site 
 That (BMP) Best Management Practices are being used 
 Storm Drain Inlet Protection [Installed/Maintained] 
 Records of spills and leaks 

 Off site tracking:  Make sure to keep the streets clean to avoid complaints 

 
All Material for State Health Dept. can be obtained at this website. 
http://www.ndhealth.gov/WQ/Storm/Construction/ConstructionHome.htm 

For any home builder and all construction that is less than 1 acre, we will be looking for Sediment and 
erosion control measures on your property.   

Any Questions please call. 
 

Duane Zastoupil  

Chief Storm Water Operator 

625 West Broadway 

Dickinson ND 58601 

Duane.Zastoupil@Dickinsongov.com 

701-456-7872 

Jeff Brezden 

Water Department Manager 

625 West Broadway 

Dickinson ND 58601 

Jeff.Brezden@Dickinsongov.com 

701-260-3732 

 

http://www.ndhealth.gov/WQ/Storm/Construction/ConstructionHome.htm

